Attachment 1

R RECEIVED JUL 1 3 208

585 E. Livingston Street
Celina, Ohio 45822

Dear Celina Board of Education, Marcy Wellman, and Tracey Dammeyer,

Please accept this letter as formal notification that I am resigning from my position as speech
language pathologist with Celina City Schools on July 31%, 2015. I have decided fo resi gn from
my position because I accepted a SLP position with Midwest Regional Educational Service
Center and am being placed at Fort Loramie Schools. The proximity of this location to my home
and caseload variety of being K-12 served as my primary reasons for relocating. ‘

I feel that I have been given an excellent opportunity working for Celina City Schools and 1 am
very grateful for the experience and professional development.

Sincerely,

Heidi Luebke



